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We hope you are all enjoying the Easter holiday. The weather has been wonderful which is hopefully encouraging 

everyone to get into the garden, making the lockdown more bearable. 

 

Support 

If any families are in need of support during this difficult time, please do not hesitate to get in touch. We have some 

expert staff in school who would be happy to give you a call or can signpost you to other professionals.  

 

Easter Activities 

You will find lots of lovely Easter related activities on our website.  

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/ 

 

Communication 

Each week we will communicate with you through the following methods 

Academy Website: 

• Assembly Video – Monday 

• Newsletter – Friday 

Twitter 

• Keeping in touch tweets from teachers – Friday 

• Key information, as required 

Text 

• Key information, as required 

 

Learning Resources 

From Monday 20th April we encourage all children to complete the following learning activities: 

• Purple Mash ‘To Dos’ (Y1 – Y6) – each child has their own personal log in. If your child is unable to log in, 

please email BR-admin@vennacademy.org and we will try and resolve this. Teachers will be setting weekly 

‘To Do’ activities which the teacher can access and assess. Your child can also use Purple Mash to 

communicate with his/her teacher. You can find out more about Purple Mash at www.putplemash.com 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/
mailto:BR-admin@vennacademy.org
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• Weekly Home Learning Powerpoint (F1 – Y6). These will be available on our website and will contain weekly 

Maths, English and topic activities, linked to the theme your child would have been studying during the 

summer term. 

• Weekly Assembly – uploaded each Monday to the academy website. 

We are looking into other ways to support learning and wellbeing. Further updates will follow. 

 

Good News Stories 

Thank you to parents/carers who have already sent in lovely messages and 

updates; If you have anything you would like to share with us, please email  

BR-admin@vennacademy.org. 

 

Welfare Calls 

From the 20th April we will continue to make weekly welfare telephone calls to each family to check in and hear about 

how you and your child/ren are doing. Please be aware that this may be done from a withheld number as staff are 

using their own phones. 

 

If you do want to get in touch, please email BR-admin@vennacademy.org.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing the children soon but meanwhile stay safe, stay at home and enjoy these precious 

times together. 

Mrs Emma Levers and everyone at Brooke Primary Academy 
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